
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 12/20/2013 1:46:20 PM 
To: Kito, Michele (michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov) (michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: LCD Workshop Notice 

Michele, 

Thanks for working with us on the workshop schedule. Much appreciated. 

We had a good discussion with ORA this week about LCD in advance of the workshop. If you 
or any of your colleagues are interested in having a similar discussion to get a better 
understanding of the key issues in advance of the workshop, we would be more happy to 
arrange such a meeting. We could also arrange a tour of our trading floor at your convenience. 

Just let me know if you are interested. 

Happy Holidays! 

Erik 

From: Kito, Michele fmailto:michele.kito@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 1:25 PM 
To: Haga, Robert; Reid, Alice L (Law); Phillips, Amanda; RegRelCPUCCases; Huffman, Mark (Law); 
Pagedar, Sujata; 'mrw@mrwassoc.com'; 'angelica.morales@sce.com'; 'case.admin@sce.com'; 
'GBaker@SempraUtilities.com'; 'CentralFiles@SempraUtilities.com'; 'JYork@SempraUtilities.com'; 
'SAmrany@SempraUtilities.com'; Lim, Angelia; 'filings@a-klaw.com'; 'nes@a-klaw.com'; 
'cem@newsdata.com'; Middlekauff, Charles (Law); Barry, Donna L; Ungson, Chris; AppRhg; Elkins, 
Luisa; Lafrenz, Donald J.; Greene, Eric; Ouyang, Ke Hao; Ghadessi, Maryam; Miley, Matt; Yeo, 
Michael; Shapson, Mitchell; Peterson, Rachel A.; Abebe, Seifu S.; Roscow, Stephen C. 
Subject: Notice of Public Workshop in A. 11-02-011 

Public Workshop Notice: Energy Division Facilitation of Workshop on Pacific 

SB GT&S 0443104 

mailto:michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov


Gas and Electric Company Least-Cost Dispatch in Compliance with D.13-10-041 
(A.11-02-011) 

January 22, 2014 
1 pm - 4 pm 

California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue. Golden Gate Room 
(Corner of Van Ness Avenue and McAllister Street) 
San Francisco 

Conference Phone Line: 1-866-687-1443 
Participant Code: 1049466# 

In accordance with D.13-10-041, the Energy Division will facilitate a workshop where Pacific 
Gas and Electric (PG&E) and other interested parties will develop proposed criteria that should 
be used to determine what constitutes least-cost dispatch compliance, and the resulting 
methodology PG&E should follow to assemble a showing to meet its burden to prove such 
compliance. For questions about this workshop, please contact Michele Kito at 
mkl@cpuc.ca.gov or (415) 703-2197 or Don Lafrenz at dlf@cpuc.ca.gov or (415) 703-1063. 

Thanks, 

Michele Kito 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco CA 94102 

415-703-2197 | michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0443105 


